
  

12th March 2024 

Crafty Club   

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

We are really excited to be able to offer our Year 1s the chance to take part in an after-school arts and craft club. The 

club will run on Wednesdays from 3:15pm to 4:00pm for 6 weeks on the following dates;   

- Wednesday 17th April 2024 

- Wednesday 24th April 2024 

- Wednesday 1st May 2024 

- Wednesday 8th May 2024 

- Wednesday 15th May 2024 

- Wednesday 22nd May 2024 

  

The club will take place in the spare classroom and pick up will be from the classroom.   

Due to the nature of the club we are asking for a £6 contribution towards the cost of some of the materials. The 

children will be able to bring home what they make.   

Spaces are limited to 15 so are going on a first come first served basis. If you are interested in your child having a 

place, please email office@leenmills.notts.sch.uk or phone on 0115 9536688 with your child’s name and class. Once 

you have a place allocated you will be able to pay onto ParentPay. If we have not received payment by Wednesday 

the 27th March the place will be allocated elsewhere   

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Goldson   

  

  

  

  

  

  


